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Please see attach ed further observations on the application by the port of Waterford.
 
Regards
 
Tommy Power
 
 
On the subject of S0012-05 Dumping at Sea Permit Application from Port of Waterford:
 
Background
This application is for a Dumping at Sea Permit Application from Port of Waterford
 
Fishery Harbours
There are no impacts expected on Dunmore East Fishery Harbour Centre due to the proposed
application. But the Port of Waterford should maintain close communication with Dunmore East
FHC Harbour Master (Deirdre Lane) to ensure FHC related traffic is not affected by the
operations.
 
Aquaculture
The application is in the vicinity of licenced Aquaculture Sites. Consideration should be given to
maintaining the conditions in the existing dumping at sea permit regarding periods of ploughing
and works as described during spring tide periods, as there is no evidence given that these have
not been successful.
 
 
Sea fishing
Sea fishing may occur in this area, however any impact on sea-fishing is not a matter for this
office.
 
Cumulative Impact
MED is not aware of any other developments, plans or projects that may, in conjunction with this
application, have other significant cumulative effects.
 
Conclusion
Allowing for any comments Raphael Crowley may have, MED has no objections to the application
as proposed in the documentation.
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may be subject to legal and professional privilege. If you are not an intended recipient of
this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of
it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete
all copies of this email from your computer system(s). 

An Roinn Talmhaíochta, Bia agus Mara 

Tá an t-eolas sa ríomhphost seo, agus in aon cheangaltáin leis, faoi rún agus tá sé dírithe ar
an bhfaighteoir/na faighteoirí beartaithe amháin agus níor cheart ach dóibh siúd é a úsáid.
D’fhéadfadh an t-eolas seo a bheith faoi réir pribhléid dhlíthiúil agus ghairmiúil. Mura tusa
faighteoir beartaithe an ríomhphoist seo, níor cheart duit an teachtaireacht seo, nó aon
chuid di, a úsáid, a nochtadh, a chóipeáil, a dháileadh nó a choinneáil. Má fuair tú an
ríomhphost seo go hearráideach, cuir an seoltóir ar an eolas láithreach agus scrios gach
cóip den ríomhphost seo ó chóra(i)s do ríomhaire, le do thoil.


